Western Region Base Commanders. & POCs:


The election will cover the period 2019-2021.

All the Western Region incumbent District Commanders are running for reelection; however, write-ins are acceptable if accompanied by a Letter of Acceptance and a statement of qualifications to run for District Commander.

Voting is open from June 15, 2019 and July 15, 2019. Emailed ballots must be received by July 15th and mailed ballots postmarked no later than July 15th to be counted.

It is your responsibility as Base Commanders and/or POCs to distribute the ballots to your membership. Ballots may be returned to me either via email to jimdenzien@gmail.com or by mail to Jim Denzien, 13893 N. 108th Drive, Sun City, Arizona 85351-2665.

IT IS VERY IMPORTANT THAT BASE MEMBERS VOTE ONLY FOR THE DISTRICT COMMANDER THAT IS IN THEIR PRIMARY BASE DISTRICT. 

If a member does not know what district they are in they can find out by logging onto USSVI.org or ask their Base Commander or POC that sent them the ballots. 

PLEASE SEND YOUR MEMBERSHIP THE BALLOT FOR THE DISTRICT.

For those of your Base members that don't have access to email, I suggest that you either mail them the letter and ballot or distribute them at a Base meeting.
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